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Message from the Headteacher
Last week, year 6 travelled to the Somerset and Devon border 
to stay at Oxfordshire County Council's Yenworthy Lodge for 
their week-long residential trip. They took part in many activities 
including climbing, surfing, rock-pooling, beach combing, 
coasteering, scrambling and a low-ropes course. The weather 
was glorious at the beach with surfing being a firm favourite!  The 
children rose to many challenges and excelled in team building 
activities. Many thanks to Mrs Clay, Mr Whybrow, Miss Hussain 
and Miss Haverty for volunteering to come along to support the 
children.

Last Sunday, we celebrated Clemence, Oliver, Luca, Emily and 
Rebecca as they made their First Holy Communion. It was a 
wonderful occasion, full of happiness and joy. Fr Clive commented 
on what excellent ambassadors of our school the children were on 
the day, leading the service with such confidence. The children 
and their families should all be very proud of themselves, reaching 
this very special milestone and accomplishment in their journey of 
faith. Congratulations!

I would like to say a huge thank you to the PTA for organising such 
a wonderful fete on Sunday. It was lovely to see so many people 
there. Once we have a total, will will let you know.

On Monday morning, Year 4 children headed off to Everdon for 
their residential. They had such a fantastic time and the sun shone 
for the whole time. Thank you Mr Kinahan-Brown, Miss Willis  and 
Miss Haverty for accompanying the children and giving up their 
time.  

Last night, our wonderful key stage two choir joined seven other 
Oxfordshire primary schools to sing a repertoire of songs (including 
several rousing sea shanties) at the annual 'Festival of Voices' at 
Dorchester Abbey.  Once again, the choir members showed their 
dedication by memorising 15 different songs and performing them 
brilliantly in an inspiring setting. Thank you to all of the parents, 
family members and friends who came along to support the choir. 

I am pleased to announce the classes for next year, please see 
below:

‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Reception – Henry, Anthony, Bea

Year 1 – Imogen, Jasper, Annabelle

Year 2 – Minnie, Dylan, Bradley

Year 3 – Olivia, Danny, Sidney

Year 4 – Whole Class

Year 5 – Lily-Mae N, Hansel, Rebecca

Year 6 Anthony, Freddie,

Whole Class

The Prayer
Almighty Father,

You are the giver of                                  
all good things!

Help us to appreciate                                
the precious gift of life,                             
and the freedom you entrust to us.

We ask this through Jesus,
your beloved Son.                 Amen.

Teacher Teaching Assistant

Reception Miss Laura Willis Mrs Lorraine Hickman

Year 1
Mrs Marsha Rickard
Mrs Sue Stansfield (Monday)

Mrs Mandy Smart

Year 2 Mrs Rebecca Catling
Miss Katie Hickman
Mrs Hayley Pearse

Year 3 Mr James Whybrow Mrs Kelly Packham

Year 4 Mr Jake Kinahan-Brown Mrs Emma Taylor

Year 5 Miss Rebecca Nicholas Miss Ella Haverty

Year 6
Mrs Lizzie Clay
Mrs Natalie Medler (Friday)

Miss Shaida Hussain
Mrs Emma Hergt



Yenworthy

The Fete

Everdon

Dorchester Abbey



Dates for Summer Term
Tuesday 20th June New Parents Coffee Morning - 9.45am 

Thursday 22nd June
Year 3 Trip to Ufton Court (Change of Date)

Year 2 Trip to the British Motor Museum, Gaydon

Friday 23rd June Reception Trip to the Oxford Story Museum 

Saturday 24th June PTA Sponsored Run for the King’s Coronation

Wednesday 28th June New Parents Coffee Morning - 9am 

Friday 30th June Sports Day (Change of Date)

Monday 3rd - Thursday 6th July Year 5 Bikability 

Thursday 6th July Year 6 Transition Day at CNS 

Friday 7th July

Year 6 Transition Day at CNS 

Move Up Day 

PTA Disco

Thursday 13th July Year 6 End of School Production - 6pm

Thursday 20th July End of Year Mass & Memories - Whole School

Thursday 20th July School closes for the Summer at 12.05pm

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

First Holy Communion
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RReecceeppttiioonn  CCllaassss  TTeeaacchhiinngg  AAssssiissttaanntt  

Commencing in September 2023, we are looking to appoint an enthusiastic and self-
motivated Teaching Assistant who can support the school in our aim to deliver high 
quality teaching and learning for all of our pupils. 

The successful candidate will need to have a flexible and positive approach, as well as 
being a keen team player. They will work under the guidance of teaching or senior staff 
to support children’s learning and emotional well-being. 

Holy Trinity Catholic Primary School is a welcoming and vibrant school with a caring 
and supporting ethos. Our teaching assistants are an integral part of our team and are 
invited to join training throughout the year. 

Visits to our school are warmly welcomed. If you would like to visit, please telephone, 
or email the school office on 01608 643487 or office.3420@holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk. 

CCoonnttrraacctt  TTyyppee: Temporary 

WWoorrkkiinngg  HHoouurrss: 30 hours per week 

SSaallaarryy  RRaannggee::  Grade 4 

CClloossiinngg  ddaattee:: Friday 23rd June 

IInntteerrvviieeww:: Tuesday 27th June 

AAddddiittiioonnaall  AApppplliiccaattiioonn  IInnssttrruuccttiioonnss  

For the job description and person specification and application, please contact Janice 
Flashman, Business Manager, on 01608 643487 or office.3420@holy-
trinity.oxon.sch.uk. An application form can be downloaded from our website: www. 
holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk. Completed application forms should be returned to Janice 
Flashman.  
 
SSaaffeerr  RReeccrruuiittmmeenntt  
 
The Pope Francis Catholic MAC is committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this 
commitment. This post involves the type of work with children and young people that 
requires applicants to undertake a Disclosure and Barring Service check. The possession 
of a criminal record will not necessarily prevent an applicant from obtaining this post. 
All users are considered confidentially and according to the nature of the role and 
information disclosed. 
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CClleeaanneerr  

Commencing immediately, we are looking to appoint a hard-working, enthusiastic and 
dedicated cleaner to join our after-school cleaning team.  

The successful candidate will need to have a flexible and positive approach, as well as 
being a keen team player. They will work under the guidance of the School Business 
Manager and senior cleaners. 

Holy Trinity Catholic Primary School is a welcoming and vibrant school with a caring 
and supporting ethos. Our cleaners are an integral part of our team and are highly 
valued. 

Visits to our school are warmly welcomed. If you would like to visit, please telephone, 
or email the school office on 01608 643487 or office.3420@holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk. 

  

CCoonnttrraacctt  TTyyppee: Permenent 

WWoorrkkiinngg  HHoouurrss: 15 hours per week  

SSaallaarryy  RRaannggee::  Grade 16 Scale Point 2 (£10.60 per hour) 

  

AAddddiittiioonnaall  AApppplliiccaattiioonn  IInnssttrruuccttiioonnss  

Please call the school office on 01608 643487 for further information.  
 
  
SSaaffeerr  RReeccrruuiittmmeenntt  
 
The Pope Francis Catholic MAC is committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this 
commitment. This post involves the type of work with children and young people that 
requires applicants to undertake a Disclosure and Barring Service check. The possession 
of a criminal record will not necessarily prevent an applicant from obtaining this post. 
All users are considered confidentially and according to the nature of the role and 
information disclosed. 


